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Dear «Salutation» 

BRECKLAND LOCAL PLAN – CORRESPONDENCE SENT IN ERROR 
Examination of the Breckland District Local Plan (2011 – 2036) (the Local Plan) 

I refer to my previous letter of 24th January 2018 regarding the examination of the Breckland Local 
Plan. I am writing to apologise as this letter was sent in error to everyone on our database.  The 
letter should only have been sent to those who made representations on the Breckland Local Plan 
Pre-Submission Publication during the consultation held from 21 August 2017 to 2 October 2017. 

The Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) (England) Regulations 2012 specifies under 
Regulation 20 and Regulation 24, that only those who made a representation about the local plan, 
which the local planning authority propose to submit to the Secretary of State, i.e. the Pre-
Submission Publication, have the opportunity to partake in the local plan examination. Our records 
show that you did not make a representation during the Breckland Local Plan Pre-Submission 
Publication consultation held from 21st August 2017 to 2nd October 2017. It is therefore not possible 
to invite you to take part in the local plan examination, or submit further representations.   I 
sincerely apologise for this error. 

You were contacted in error as you have either made a representation at an earlier consultation 
stage of the local plan or asked to be notified about key stages of development of the local plan.    
Any representations made at earlier stages will have been taken into account in developing the local 
plan as detailed in the Council’s Consultation Statement (LP/S/14). If you do not wish to receive such 
notifications in future, please email planningpolicyteam@breckland.gov.uk requesting removal of 
your details from our contact database. 

Any member of the public is welcome to observe the hearing sessions to listen to the discussion 
which takes place. Details of the dates and times, matters for discussion and hearing venues are 
available on the Breckland District Council website 

mailto:planningpolicyteam@breckland.gov.uk


(https://www.breckland.gov.uk/article/7344/Examination-Documents) or can be made available in 
hard copy form, upon request. 

Should you have any queries regarding previous representations or other matters regarding the 
examination of the Breckland Local Plan please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely 

Charlotte Brennan 
Programme Officer 
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